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Minister for Agriculture and Rural Affairs
' New South Wales (591)

Mr Ernie Page B.E.,B.Comm.,MP

Shadow Minister for Administrative Services
Member for Coogee

113/29 Newland Street

Bondi Junction 2002

Dear Mr Page,

I refer to vyour letter of 9th July, 1981 on behalf of Mr John
Rowe, Clovelly regarding fish being speared and the integrity
of the Bay not being respected.

The matter raised comes primarily within the administration of
my colleague, the Minister for Natural Resources.
Accordingly, I have forwarded a copy of your letter to Mr.
Causley for attention.

Yours sincerely,

P ﬁh’i;\(u

}s>—~ IAN ARMSTRONG, M.P.,

MINISTER FOR AGRICULTURE
AND RURAL AFFAIRS.
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